
Mass Intentions This Week 

Saturday, February 4, 2017 

  4:00 PM  †John Entelsino—Brenda 

Sunday, Sunday 5, 2017  
  10:00 AM  Saint Patrick Parishioners’ (pro populo)
Tuesday, February 7, 2017 

  12:10  †David Canerbury—Jim & Janice Naderer 
Thursday, February 9, 2017 

  7:00 PM  †Rita Goeke 

   Eucharistic Adoration & Confession following Mass 

Saturday, February 11, 2017 

  4:00 PM  †Leo Esper—Marjorie Alberts 

Sunday, February 12, 2017 

  10:00 AM  Saint Patrick Parishioners’ (pro populo) 
 

Additional Masses at St Mary of Woods: Saturday, 6:00 PM  
and Sunday, 8:00 AM; Wed. 7:00 PM and Fri., 12:10 AM. 

Reminder:   
Beginning 16 February 2017—Mass Time Change: 
6:15 PM Mass, followed by Adoration/Confessions 

 

March 5, 12, & 19, Winner Barn, 4:00 PM 

“Lenten Talk—Bread from Heaven” 

 

Parish Offering Weekend 4 February 2017:  
Sunday Offering   $7,378.00 

Improvement Fund   $     80.00       
Assessment    $   185.00           
   TOTAL COLLECTIONS   $7,643.00 

    

Weekend Mass Attendance for 22 JANUARY 2017:  417 

 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS:    
The schedule is available, see insert, sorry for delay. 
 

Commissions:  Finance/Stewardship, Keith Krieger, 599.5306 

Property Maintenance & Development, Tim O’Rielley, 593.2365 

 

PARISH PRAYER LINE:  Tammy Bauer, 937.441.0645 

   

Parish Directories are now on sale for a small cost of 
$10.00, available in Parish Office. 
Families that had their picture taken are welcome to a 
free directory. 

FIFTH  SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME   FEBRUARY 5, 2017 

 

Rest in the Peace of Christ :  Father Patrick Sheridan, 
our beloved pastor and our parishioners: Katherine 
Turner, Virginia McPherson, Cheryl L. Snyder, and  
Bernadette Bensman,  who passed on to glory and are re-

Marriage, Youth & Family News 

Through the use of metaphors, Jesus continues to 
teach his closest followers.  If slat loses its taste, it 
can't be good for seasoning; if disciples are not wor-
thy followers of Jesus , they can't influence other fol-
lowers.  Considering Jesus metaphor of being "light," 
the disciples were being told that they should shine 
forth as examples in the way that they lived and how 
they treat other people.  Jesus' teaching must have 
challenged his disciples.  
Matt 5:13-16(Celebrating Sunday for Catholic Families 2016-17) 
 

On the Way Home Jesus' disciples were ordinary 
people.  Can you name an ordinary person who is a 
good disciple of Jesus? ?    (Celebrating Sunday's for Catholic 
Families 2016-17, LTP  

 

High School Students! You are Invited!  
Registration are due March 5. 

 Don't Delay!  
Call the office today to get your packet! 

 

Steubenville High School Conference 
@Franciscan University. 

“Elevate” – June 23-25th. And the one who was seat-
ed on the throne said, “See, I make all things 
new.” (Rev. 21:5).  Reserve your spot today. Cost: 
$199. families pay $100.  Contact Mary Woolf 441-

6177. /steubenville /go2steubenville 

 

NPM Youth Music Institute                                              
July 10-13th. High School students in the graduating 
classes of 2017-2021 are invited to attend.  You will 
experience the best of NPM convention with a youth 

friendly experience, housed at Xavier University.                      
Contact Mary Woolf or Kathy LeVan to attend!  

Feb. 5 Scout Sunday - Thank you to all the scouts 
that serve throughout our community.  
Feb. 12 ACER Assessment for all 5th, 9th and 12th 
grade students in Makley Hall during PFF (8:45- 9:45 
AM).  We are required to measure the effectiveness 
of our programs.  Please see that your students attend.   



SAINT PATRICK CHURCH                                          316 E. PATTERSON AVE.      BELLEFONTAINE, OH 

 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY (592-9455) 
Hours.: 10:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m., Tues. & Thurs.;  

5:00-7:00 p.m., Wed. 
    Dates:    Jan 25, 26, 31,  2017   Clients:  22 

    Money spent on assistance: $1045.00   
    Items Needed: personal items, noodles 

                                                 
 5th Sunday Collection:  $2963.00 

       THANK YOU!! 
     

 

HILLS  May the God of HILLS be with you.  
Remembering hills you have seen in the past, may 
your thoughts always rise up to goodness, truth, and 
beauty.  May God May God carry you through your 
uphill struggles and run with you in the downhill 
freedoms.  May your faith and your concern for 
others encourage them to walk the hills of their lives 
with courage, trust, and freedom.  May the blessing 
of the HILLS be with you. By Maxine Shonk, OP                                    
 

MASS INTENTIONS: Please, fill out the form below and 
drop in the collection basket or mail to the office.  There is 
a $5 stipend for each Mass requested. PLEASE, PRINT! 
Intention:__________________________________        
Offered by:  ________________________________ 

Date requested:  ____________________________ 

Mass requested:  ____________________________ 

We will make every attempt to get them on the date you 
request, however, funerals, prior requests and other events 
may prevent this. 

 

2017 Catholic Ministries Appeal (CMA)  
 

This is Commitment Weekend for the 2017 Catholic 
Ministries Appeal.  Please join with Catholics in every 
parish throughout our archdiocese who are Providing a 
Path through local, Catholic ministries for people right 
here in our communities.  These ministries depend on 
our help each year! 
 

If you have already responded by mail or online, or if 
you brought your completed pledge card to place in the 
offertory today, thank you!  To make a gift online, vis-
it CatholicAppeal.net.  Thank you! 
 

 Providing a Path..  “Life is a journey, along 
different paths, which leave their mark on us, 
we know in faith that Jesus seeks us out.  He 
wants to heal our wounds, to sooth our feet 
which hurt from traveling alone, to wash 
each of us clean of the dust from our  
journey.”—Pope Francis 

 

 

Reminder:  Greater Cincinnati Catholic Women’s 
Conference, Saturday March 4, 2017 at the Man-
or House, 7440 Mason Montgomery Rd., Mason 
Oh 45040.  For more information & to register 
visit:  ww.CatholicWomenOfCincinnaati.com. 
 

 

Harold & Judy Cooper  
2-4-67 

Robert & Connie Rhoades  
2-15-69 

Mark & Becky Jones  
2-20-76 

Bob & Kathleen Davis  
2-14-87 

                   Sean & Martha Coakley  
                    2-22-92 

 

Saint Patrick Parish is happy to celebrate  
with the following couples who have  
Wedding Anniversaries in February.  


